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From: Boshoff,Beukes <BEUKESB@agsa.co.za>
Sent: 19 February 2018 07:58 AM

To: Cindy-Joy Balie

Subject: Amendments to the PAA

Good day

| believe that the following should form part of the amendment bill:

The terms on the engagement letter must be adhered to, specifically the timelines for request for information and
communication of audit findings. Clients do not adhere to these timeframes and submits information/responds to
audit communications late and the audit teams are put under pressure. To maintain a good client relationship audit
teams accept/evaluate the information provided, but when this is set in stone — clients will not have any leeway.

Regards;

Beukes Boshoff
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